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Monthly Statistics Report   

 Jun 2022 Jul 2022 Aug 2022 

New Patrons 17 44 20 

Tech Questions 17 10 13 

Circulation 1,024 1,475 1,846 

Phone Calls 85 50 58 

Reference/Reader’s Advisory 8 6 4 

Programs 20 16 21 

Program Participation 263 187 457 

Facebook Reaches 3,690 1,830 5,242 

Instagram Reaches  3,364 1,631 4,055 

Instagram Engagements  187 84                                                                    152 

E-material Circulation 353 336 365 

E-resource usage 17 6 21 

ILL Circulation – Received 22 10 12 

ILL Circulation – Requests 24 29 23 

Computer Usage 119 142 154 

Wi-Fi 33 21 30 

Library Visits 805 723 833 

CEO Update: 
Marion Bosch has 
started as the new 
Library Assistant – Part 
time.  Welcome to the 
team Marion! 

The Library had a busy 
summer with 
programming and 
summer reading 
challenges. Many new 
faces are coming into 
the library, which is 
reflected in the number 
of new library cards 
issued. We love 
meeting new 
community members. 

Teen volunteers had 
their own fundraiser to 
raise funds for the Teen 
Advisory Group.  They 
created Market Totes 
personalized by each 
teen. They are so 
creative!  

 

 

 

Accomplishments: 
• Hired Library Assistant - Part time 

• Fall Program Planning 

• Fall Book orders 

• Summer Reading Challenges 

• Meeting with GPLIP re. Welcoming Week 

60 Day Plan: 
• Training Library Assistant – Part time 

• Wellness Kits 

• Winter Book Orders 

• 2023 Budget 

• New Board applications and advertising  

• Public Library Operation Grant 

• E-Resources for 2023 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Summer Reading Highlights: 
  
The 2022 Summer Reading challenges for kids and youth were all successful compared to last 

year. In 2021, we had 46 children, and 13 teens participate in the summer reading programs. 

This summer we had 77 kids participate in the TD Summer reading challenge and 31 teens 

participated in the Reading Bingo Challenge.  

The Amazing Reads Canada Challenge was brought back this summer for the Adults. Fifteen 

people participated and 9 completed the challenge.  Congratulations on the lucky winners! 

Thank you to the Friends of the Library for donating the prizes for all the summer reading 

challenges. 

 

 

 



Southgate Ruth Hargrave  Librarian CEO Report September 15, 2022 

Memorial Library  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Programming: 
• Baby & Toddler Story time – Thursdays  

• Kids Craft times Ages 4-7 – Sept. 14 

• Kids Craft times Ages 8-10 – Sept. 28 

• Kids PD Day Movie – Sept. 23 

• Tweens Craft Time Ages 10-12 – Sept. 21 

• Teens Learn To play Pool – Sept. 15 

• Teens Movie Night – Sept. 29 

• Teens Paint Night – Oct. 13 

• Adult Book Club – Sept. 28 

• Local History Talks – Sept. 27 & Oct. 11 

• Cricut 1-on-1 Fall Mug – Sept. 27-Oct.1 

• Adult Fall Wreath – Oct. 5 

• Book-to-Movie Club – Oct. 14 

Programs and Events: 
• Teen Drop in  
• Teen Market Crafts 
• Teen DIY Summer Hair Accessory  
• Teen Picnic at the Park  
• Weekly Kids Crafts  
• Kids Tech Time at the Farmers Market  
• Adult Colour Changing Tumbler Market Craft  
• Drop in Cricut Projects 

 

 

Other Highlights: 
 

On Friday, August 26 the Friends of the Library hosted a BBQ and Books event.  They did an 

amazing job in raising funds and bringing the community together in support of the library.  They 

had kid’s activities, a BBQ and a book sale by donation.  Thank you to the Southgate Fire 

Department for participating and helping with the event and to the Friends for a successful 

evening. Thank you to the anonymous donor for covering the cost of food. 


